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Janneth Lujan

From: Steven B. Rosen
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 4:40 PM
To: Janneth Lujan
Subject: FW: Cell phone nodes - Pescadero?

Comment on the upcoming project 
 
From: Craig Conway [mailto:craigallenconway@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 4:38 PM 
To: Steven B. Rosen <SRosen@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Cell phone nodes ‐ Pescadero? 

 
Hi Steven, 
 
I have a vacation home on Highway 1 just south of Pescadero and noticed a recent hearing on an application to 
add cell phone nodes.  Unfortunately, I was out of town on business when this hearing took place.  But I was 
wondering if you could just briefly let me know if the application was approved, favorable, defeated, 
delayed??  This stretch of Highway 1 desperately needs some kind of cellular service for safety reasons. 
 
Thanks for taking the time. 
 
Best, 
Craig Conway 
10505 Cabrillo Hwy - Highway 1 
Pescadero, CA 



1

Janneth Lujan

From: Steven B. Rosen
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 10:59 AM
To: Janneth Lujan
Subject: FW: Pescadero cell phone and fiber project

 
 
From: Stefan Petry [mailto:stefan.petry@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 8:36 AM 
To: Steven B. Rosen <SRosen@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Pescadero cell phone and fiber project 

 

To whom it may concern. 

We live at 10299 Cabrillo Highway, Pescadero. The only cell phone carrier with any reception at our location is 
Verizon and it is at best marginal (north end of the house has reception).  
Since there is no landline based DSL high speed internet available at our address we also rely on Verizon for 
wireless internet access. Currently, our internet speed is reminiscent of the old dial up service. 

If this project will improve cell phone coverage for our area we are in strong support of it. 

Thank you and best regards, 
Stefan Petry 
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Janneth Lujan

From: Steven B. Rosen
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 11:00 AM
To: Janneth Lujan
Subject: FW: supporting additional cell phone nodes in Pescadero....

 
 
From: Tina Conway [mailto:tinagconway@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 9:01 AM 
To: Steven B. Rosen <SRosen@smcgov.org> 
Subject: supporting additional cell phone nodes in Pescadero.... 

 
Hi Steven, 
I have had a second home in Pescadero for over 19 years.  Safety is the biggest reason to add additional  cell 
nodes.  A few years ago when I arrived at my house, there was an unknown car parked in my driveway behind a 
gate that had been closed. Since my cell phone didn't work I had no way to immediately call 911. 
 
Accidents on Cabrillo Highway are common.  Bicyclists are frequent visitors. School buses frequent this road, 
too.  Sixteen years ago, I founded and still run a non-profit that takes students from underserved schools to Ano 
Nuevo each Jan and Feb.  The majority of the 1200 students I send to Ano Nuevo drive south from Highway 92 
to Ano Nuevo via school bus.  There is good cell phone coverage much of the way....except in the Pescadero 
area.  Many students visit the area for Outdoor Ed.  Safety is a concern as many school buses use that section of 
road to access the tide pools at Bean Hollow and Pigeon Point and to visit the many other natural wonders of 
the coast.  
 
I fully support this project with the hope that it gives this area broader cell phone coverage to ensure the safety 
of all. 
 
Thank you, 
Tina Conway 
10505 Cabrillo Highway 
Pescadero   
 
 
 
 


